
M.L.

Period 3 - April 20, 2022

Intro to Art - Simpson

Dear Donors Choose,

Thank you for donating the drawing journals to our art class. We are extremely thankful

for this donation. We hope we get the opportunity for you to donate to us again. These art

journals have helped my classmates and I to express our emotions. It has helped us become

better artists. In our own point of view. We wanted to let you know that with these generous

donations we have put in the effort to show our gratitude as well as our creative side.

My experience with the drawing journal everyday has been good! I sometimes have been

able to keep on track and draw everyday. Mostly when I don’t have anything to do or I just feel

like drawing. I feel motivated once I start drawing because I like expressing my feelings through

my drawings. I try my best to make it noticeable for others to understand the meaning behind my

art. It's a nice way to let go of anything I may be feeling. I think of it as doing part of my

self-care. I try to draw everyday in order to get out of my comfort zone and draw things I’m not

used to saying to others.

Sincerely,

M.L.


